Superintendent Leonard Whalen: Board Report for June 20, 2024
Items of involvement (not all-inclusive) since our May 20 Board Meeting:

The month of May is always one of our busiest. 
We continue to have the following items “on the front burner” and are working diligently on these:
- The mobile unit for the alternative school now has power. We are in process of getting it ready.
- Our “safe room” project thru KY Emergency Management has been approved and we are working on the initial phase of what it may look like. I will share more information as it becomes available.
	
A sampling of superintendent activities over the last several weeks:

Tue. May 21st:		- Attended rfreezer project pre-bid meeting
Wed.May 22nd:	- Attended WKEC Supt meeting in Murray
Thur. May 23rd:	- Attended senior class awards night
Tue./Wed. May 28/29:- NTI – Electricity issues from tornado
			- Attended Baccalaureate
Thur. May 30th:	- Attended senior class breakfast
			- Attended Preschool Graduation
			- Attended K Graduation
			- Conducted freezer project bid opening
Fri. May 31st: 	 	- Led Closing Day luncheon & Awards
			- Attended graduation
Wed. June 5th:		- Attended GRREC Supt meeting in Bowling Green
			- Attended special board meeting for freezer project
Mon/Tue June 10-11:	- Attended State Supt Summit in Lexington
[bookmark: _GoBack]Wed. June 12th:	- Attended West Hopkins Industries meeting

On the radar for the coming month: 
	- Continue to be visible and available in our schools and our community
	- Attend regular DS Rotary Meetings
	- Attend both WKEC and GRREC scheduled meetings 
	- Plan summer cleaning and maintenance 
	
